
Brave Butterflies - Year 1 & 2 with Miss Redgrave: Autumn 1

In English, we have 
been learning about 
Rosa Parks and the 
impact she had on 

the world. 
We enjoyed role 
playing as Rosa 

Parks on the bus.

In History, we have been 
learning about the Victorians 
and their holidays! We loved 

watching the theatre 
performances. 

Curriculum News What’s coming up?

● Our next English topic will focus 
on Bold leaders, learning about 
the structure of a biography and 
the incredible achievements they 
had in their lives. 

● Looking forward to Autumn 2, we 
will soon be thinking about the 
annual Nativity- keep an eye out 
for role letters and song lyrics 
that will be coming home. 

Reminders: Please wear PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays.

Library Books to be changed on a Wednesday.

In Maths we have 
been identifying 
more, fewer and 
the same! This has 
helped us be able 
to order numbers 
and objects 
independently. 

In Reading, we have 
explored the book ‘You’re 

a Bad Man Mr Gum’ by 
Andy Stanton. The 

children have enjoyed this 
comedic style of writing. . 


